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What have we been learning? 

In Maths, we have been using practical resources in the classroom to help us find 

one, two or three less than a given number and we have been practising showing 

our workings to support our answers. 

In English, we have started planning our own adventure for Tiddler. This week we 

have created our story boards. We each had to think of a problem for Tiddler and 

how he was going to resolve it. 

        

Once we had created our storyboards, we then took it in turns to explain our plot to 

the rest of Jet. We all showed some excellent speaking and listening skills. 

        

 

Next Week 

In English, we will be using the storyboards we 

have created this week to write our own adventure 
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for Tiddler. We will try to include ‘and’ as well as 

adjectives in our writing. 

In Maths, we will be re capping the subtraction 

skills we learnt last year and will begin to develop 

these further.  

In Music, we will be learning our last sea shanty 

for our mini outcome ‘What’s that tune?’ We will be 

performing these to the rest of the school in 

assembly later in the term. 

 

 

 

Open afternoons 

Tuesday 12 November @ 3.00pm  

Thursday 14 November @3.00pm  

(Please come in through the main entrance.)  

Christmas performances  

Monday 9 December @ 2.00pm 

Wednesday 11 December @ 10.00 am 

 

Pirate Day 

Next term, we will be having a history focus 

with a link to the sea and will be looking at 

the history of the lifeboat. As part of this we 

will be having a visit from the RNLI. As part of 

the children’s economic understanding we 

would like to fundraise some money to 

support the RNLI.  

Therefore, on Monday 4th November we are 

going to have a pirate day using resources 

provided from the RNLI for this fundraising 

event. Please could the children come into 

school that day dressed as a pirate with a 

donation if you wish of £1 in support of the 

RNLI.  

  
 


